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Click to learn more about September being National Preparedness

Month
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ISSUE: NATIONAL DISASTERS 

When a disaster strikes, being prepared is never a regret.  This month is National

Preparedness Month, a time designated to raise awareness and encourage families and

communities to think about emergency plans.

The American Red Cross in New York State has asked us to help spread the word about the

importance of preparedness.  To learn more details, please click here.

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/national-disasters
http://www.redcross.org/prepare

